
King’s Cliffe Endowed Primary School Newsletter 
Growing a Love for Learning   

Issue 15 12th January 2024 

www.kingscliffeschool.co.uk    bursar@kingscliffe.northants-ecl.gov.uk    01780 470259 

 
This Week’s Good News 

 
Welcome back to all our children, we hope you had a lovely Christmas and New Year. 
 
Years 5 & 6 Football County Finals 
On Tuesday the Year 5 & 6 boys football team took part in the small Schools Football County 
Finals. They battled their way through the stages in such cold weather conditions but showed 
true sportsmanship throughout which resulted in them finishing 3rd overall. We are extremely 
proud of the team, not only for their efforts but for their constant support of each other and 
their opponents. Thank you to Mr Arthur for great coaching and to all Parents/grandparents 
who helped with transport, Congratulations Team! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminders 
 
School doors open at 8.45am to start for the day at 8.55am. 
 
If your child is going to be absent for the day please contact (leave a message) the school 
office by 8.55am. 
 
If your child has any medial appointments that cannot be made outside school hours, please 
make the class teacher and the office aware as to when your child will be collected. All non 
emergency appointments should be made out of school hours when possible. 
 
If you are requesting any absence we will require you to complete a leave of absence form, 
these can be collected from the School Office. 
 
Parents should use Tapestry to communicate with class teachers. Please see your child’s class 
teacher if you need assistance with Tapestry, or if anything is urgent. Please note that 
Tapestries won’t be answered after 6.00pm as we are trying to make sure teachers have a 
work/life balance. 

No mobile phones to be used on school grounds. 
 
Children are reminded that trainers are only to be worn on PE days. 
 
The staff and Visitors car park is only to be used by staff, visitors and people who have a 
parking permit issued by the office.  
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School Place Applications 
 
Parent(s)/carers of children who have their 4th birthday between 1st 
September 2023 and 31st August 2024 need to apply for their primary 
school place by 5pm on Monday, 15th January 2024. 
 

PFA 
 

Children's Disco - Coming this half term, watch out for the date 
Cake Sale - 14th February in the playground after school 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us on kcespfa@gmail.com 

 
Headteacher Awards 

 
Rio—Y2 

 
Congratulations! 

 

 
THIS WEEK’S AWARDS—WELL DONE 
TO YOU ALL! 
 
Reception 
Amazing Achiever– Harry 
Awesome Attitude– Lacey-Jane 
Value of the Week– Layla 
 
Year 1 
Amazing Achiever– Noah 
Awesome Attitude– Harley 
Value of the Week– Theo 
 
Year 2 
Amazing Achiever– Evie 
Awesome Attitude– All of Year 2 
Value of the Week– Tommy 
 
Year 3 
Amazing Achiever– Charlie & Lily 
Awesome Attitude–  Ronnie 
Value of the Week–  Teddy 

 
 
 
 
Year 4 
Amazing Achiever– Alex 
Awesome Attitude— Sienna 
Value of the Week– Isla 
 
Year 5 
Amazing Achiever–  Wyatt 
Awesome Attitude–  Lily W 
Value of the Week–  Grace 
 
Year 6 
Amazing Achiever– Oliver 
Awesome Attitude– Cooper 
Value of the Week–  Charlie 
 
 
 



 
DIARY DATES 

 
 
 
 
 
30th January—KS2 Archery Competition—More info to follow 
 
2nd February—Year 4 Class Assembly—More info to follow 
 
9th February—Year 2 Class Assembly—More info to follow 
 
13th February—Year 5&6—Basketball Competition 
 
29th February  - Indoor Athletics Final 
 
7th March—World Book Day 
 
12th March—Parents’ Evening 
 
14th March—Parent’s’ Evening 
 
22nd March—Year 3 Class Assembly 
 
28th March—Year 4,5 & 6—Swimming Gala—More info to follow 
 
17th April—Year 3&4—Gamble Cup Football Comp—More info to follow 
 
24th April—Year 3&4 Quicksticks Hockey—More info to follow 
 
 
 


